
From: Stephen Hack  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 5:23 PM 
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca  
Subject: Kennisis lake 
 
We have been a seasonal customer for almost 50 years. We use our cottage in June until October. 
We believe in paying our fare share, but this is not fair. We don't want to loose our cottage 
because of politics. Don't assume we're rich, we are not. Sincerely,  
Stephen and Donna Hacker 
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